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Comments: The Tongass is irreplaceable

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I vehemently oppose the Forest Service's plan to eliminate "Roadless Rule" protections for the Tongass National

Forest. Please, select the "no action" alternative instead.

 

The harm this will do to future generations will be on your conscience, assuming you have one, which I do so

assume.

 

Please - think of future generations by selecting the "no action" alternative to maintain "Roadless Rule"

protections for the Tongass and Chugach.

 

Sincerely,

 

Kathe Koja

 

Berkley, MI 48072

 

 

 

[Position]


